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To: foia@aflegal.org
Cc: FOIA <foia@nara.gov>

Sent via Email to <foia@aflegal.org>

Tyler J. Sanderson

1 America First Legal Foundation (AFL)
611 Pennsylvania Ave SE #231
Washington, DC 20003

RE: FOIA Request NGC22-727
Dear Tyler Sanderson:

This email is in reference to your FOIA request seeking records related to the transfer of boxes of
presidential records to the National Archives (Request No. NGC 22-727).

NARA has received a number of overlapping FOIA requests related to the transfer of the boxes, and several
of the requests are now in litigation (see American Oversight v. NARA, No. 22-cv-1529, Leopold v. NARA,
No. 22-cv-1922, and Judicial Watch v. NARA, No. 22-cv-02535). We will be managing our response to all
FOIA requests in coordination with the litigation and will respond as appropriate.

If you have questions you may write foia@nara.gov or call our FOIA information line at 301-837-3642.
Sincerely,

Wanda Williams

Deputy Freedom of Information Act Officer/Archivist
Office of General Counsel (NGC)

National Archives and Records Administration

8601 Adelphi Road

College Park, Maryland, 20740-6001

301-837-0773 voice mail

wanda.williams@nara.gov



